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State Degree Recipients
April 15th
The State FFA Degree is the highest honor that
can be bestowed upon an FFA member by the
California FFA State Association, and is the 2nd
highest degree in the entire organization! We
want to once again express a major
congratulations to Grace Landry, Dotty Lefty,
Aiden Maul, Carrie Marino, Megan Sampson,
Lilyana Petersen and Summer Picca for receiving
their state degrees this year! At our March
meeting we recognized them for all of their hard work! On April 15th some of them
along with their families and Mr. Willhite attended the State Degree Ceremony in
Chico and were officially recognized by the State Officers! Congratulations!

April Chapter Meeting -

Officer Elections
April 16th
For our April chapter meeting we held our
annual chapter officer elections. Our 10
candidates completed a written
application, a 10 minute interview segment
and presented their 2 minute speeches at
the April Chapter Meeting! After the
speeches and voting had finished we had
soda floats for everyone to enjoy!
2024-2025 officers will be announced at
the End of Year Awards Ceremony on May
15th! We are so glad so many people
attended this meeting and participated in
voting to make an impact on our chapter!
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State Speaking Finals
April 19th
On April 19th Estrella Herrera competed in the El Credo De
La FFA (Spanish Creed) Competition at the state level in
Fresno! She worked very hard to prepare for this day to
compete against the top 24 Spanish Creed Speaking
members in the state!! Even though she didn’t move on to
the final 6 we are very proud of her and all her dedication
this year! Congratulations Estrella!

Farm Open House
April 24th
We held our annual Farm Open House on April 24th,
where people can come and see all the different things
our farm has to offer! People were able to see all the
livestock including cattle, goats, and chickens as well
as the garden beds, welding shop, and classrooms. We
had hayrides that went around our wetlands that
everyone enjoyed going on and learning more about the
farm! This year we had a chili cook off with 5 contestants
and a BBQ for everyone to enjoy! We had a great turnout
with over 200 people that came out! We hoped everyone
loved seeing the school farm in action!
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Cal Poly State Finals
May 3rd - 4th
Our Best Informed Greenhand team had
the chance to compete in Cal Poly, San
Luis Obispo at the state level! This is a
contest where members take multiple
tests based on FFA knowledge! Before
and after competing they got to explore
the town of SLO! They had a blast at this contest making memories
that will last a lifetime!

Lincoln FFA Awards Ceremony
May 15th
OnWednesday May 15th, our Chapter held it’s annual End of the Year Awards
Ceremony to commemorate and celebrate all of our member’s achievements
throughout the year. The event was a huge success, and we are happy so many
members, families, guests, and friends of the Lincoln FFA Chapter were able to
attend! Be on the lookout for an additional special newsletter in the coming days
dedicated to the various award recipients! We were also able to announce our
2024/2025 Lincoln FFA Chapter Officer Team! We are proud to announce the
following leaders;

President: Lilyana Petersen
Vice President: Dotty Lefty
Secretary: Megan Sampson
Treasurer: Hudson Hants
Reporter: Addalynn Henson
Sentinel: Carrie Marino
Historian: Matthew Marino
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Placer County Fair 2024
June 20th - 23rd
Even though school is out that doesn’t mean FFA
Members stop working! Right after school ends
some of our members will be taking their livestock
projects to the fair! They have been working very
hard to raise and train their animals for show and are
very excited for the fair to come! Make sure you stop
by to see our members showing their animals at the
fair!

Summer LEAP Program
June - July
Throughout the summer, we will welcome elementary school students from all over
the district out to our farm. Where some of our paid employee high school students
will give them workshops around the farm. They will learn about all different subjects
around our farm! We are so excited to have this program for the 3rd summer! This is a
great experience for both the elementary school students and our high school
helpers! If you are interested in helping out with the program, be sure to speak to
your ag teacher ASAP!

Upcoming Activities
May 17th - National Convention Applications Due
May 29th - Farm Foundation Meeting
May 31st - National Convention Contracts & Deposits Due
June 1st - National Convention Delegate Applications Due
June 6th - Last Day of School!
June 20th-23rd - Placer County Fair 2024
June 29th - Gold Country Fair Weigh-In
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